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HURSTHEAD INFANT SCHOOL 

PARENT/STAFF ASSOCIATION 

Charity Reg. No 1043714  
 
FAMILY BINGO NIGHT – LIVE in the school hall! 

Friday 1st April, 6pm-8pm 
 

Eyes down and your first number is … yes it’s family bingo time, live! 
 
This hugely popular, fun-filled family event has been virtual for over 
two years and it is expected to be a sell-out really quickly. Places will 
be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis and capacity is 
limited so make sure you book as soon as the google form is opened! 
 
The evening will begin with the children-only games, taken at a 
steady pace before a break for the chip butty supper (included in 
the ticket price). The children are then encouraged to join Mrs 
Driscoll in her film room (a big thank you to Mrs Driscoll) or they can 
stay in the hall and join in the faster paced, grown-up games.  
 
Bring your own drinks (alcohol is allowed) and remember to bring a 
cup or glass! Free cordial and water will be available for the children 
and the tuck shop will be open, selling crisps and pick ‘n’ mix bags. 
You’ll also need cash to join in with the 100 game (£1 per number). 
 
Tickets for the event, including a chip butty, cost £6 for adults and 
£4 for school-aged children. Tickets for pre-school children are 
free, however they do not include a chip butty but you can order 
additional butties if required (£2.50 each). For that authentic bingo 
experience, dabber pens can be pre-ordered too (£1 per dabber).  
 
The google form will open at 6pm on 14th March to apply for tickets: 
https://forms.gle/ro6brXcHdF1VBhKh9 
 
We hope you can join us as we return to in school events! 
 
Lucy, Suzanne and Harriet 
On behalf of the PSA 
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